
 
Whispering Lakes Estates 

 
Resident Contact Information 

 
The Whispering Lakes Estates Board of Directors are always working to update our resident contact 
information to ensure you do not miss an email regarding community events and other important news. 
This information is only for the Board of Directors for communication with residents – we won’t send 
spam mail or share your information.  

Please take the time to complete the form below as soon as possible and:  

Send an email to the Board Secretary at secretary@whisperinglakesestates.com with your name, 
address, and email address (who emails you about Board meetings and events in Whispering Lakes and 
can get you a pool gate code)  

 

Under Kansas state law, all members of an HOA must provide at least one mechanism of contact 
(email or phone are acceptable). Outside of that, provide as much detail as you feel comfortable with.  

 

NAME OF OWNERS ______________________________________________________________  

HOME ADDRESS_________________________________________________________________  

______________________________________________________________________________  

MAILING ADDRESS (IF DIFFERENT FROM ABOVE) ______________________________________  

______________________________________________________________________________  

HOMEOWNER PHONE NUMBER (Mobile) _________________ (Work) _____________________  

SPOUSE PHONE NUMBER (Mobile) ______________________ (Work) _____________________  

HOMEOWNER EMAIL ADDRESS_____________________________________________________  

SPOUSE EMAIL ADDRESS__________________________________________________________  

ANY ADDITIONAL INFORMATION YOU WOULD LIKE TO PROVIDE (example: type and name of pets  

- in case they are missing): ________________________________________________________  

 

Thank you, Whispering Lakes Estates Board of Directors 


